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From:

Sent:

To:
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Gavin Winter 

 January-23-20 7:48 PM

Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)

BWXT Lansdowne Ave License renewal

To whom it may concern. 
 
As an owner (and Condo Board Director of the Foundry Lofts at 1100 Lansdowne Ave Toronto), I am writing 
to personally express my extreme objection to the renewal of this facility’s license. 
 
The processes ongoing there do give rise to radioactive pollution - albeit of a small nature, it is nonetheless a 
public health hazard. Even BWXT admit to emissions. There is also an accident risk.  
 
The locale has undergone (and continues to undergo) rapid transformation and is now predominantly residential 
and is densely populated.  
 
It simply doesn’t make sense to have an industrial process of this nature in the immediate area. Things have 
changed and so must the location of these facilities. This action cannot be defended under any circumstances - 
other than unrestricted profiteering. You and BWXT have a social and moral responsibility. 
 
Regards 
 
Gavin Winter 


